
 

 

Overview
The LeBron James Family Foundation facilitates the expansive I PROMISE Program that serves 
students in grades 3-12 and extends supports to their entire families. The Foundation is looking 
for a group of motivated high school students in the Akron area to serve as role models and 
mentors in the community. To apply, these high school students must be currently enrolled 
within Akron Public Schools or St. Vincent-St. Mary High School with a minimum GPA of 3.0. 
Applicants should be outgoing team players who are passionate, dedicated leaders, and embody 
LeBron’s passion for education and service. The Foundation is committed to redefining 
community and the 330 Ambassadors play an important role in making this happen.  
 
 
The Role of a 330 Ambassador 
The 330 Ambassadors work alongside the Foundation throughout the entire year. The primary 
role of the Ambassadors is to serve as an extension of LeBron as role models and mentors in the 
community. Ambassadors will also represent LeBron through hands-on involvement with 
various events, special projects, and initiatives involving the Foundation. The group assembles 
during the summer for team building/training and works alongside the Foundation Team with 
special projects, including work within the I PROMISE School, I PROMISE Village, I 
PROMISE Institute, and House Three Thirty.  During the school year, Ambassadors have direct, 
intentional interactions with students and families within the I PROMISE Program. 
 
For students at the I PROMISE School, one of their greatest needs is mentorship – people they 
can trust and relate to as they progress on their educational journeys. To that end, 330 
Ambassadors will make a commitment to serving at IPS for a minimum of ten weeks during the 
school year (or ONE quarter). With consistency being critical for these students, the hands-on, 
one-on-one relationships the Ambassadors build with them are foundational to their success in 
school and in life.  
 
 
Expectations 
The 330 Ambassadors are held to certain expectations as they serve in this leader/mentor role. It 
is important that all applicants are fully committed to abiding by these expectations. Expectations 
include: attendance at all meetings and events (unless excused prior to); actively participate in 
community service project; consistent communication with leaders and fellow Ambassadors (via 
email, text, Group Me, etc); and refraining from posting inappropriate content online and through 
social media sites. All Ambassadors sign a commitment contract; if an Ambassador chooses to 
disregard the expectations set forth, he/she will be asked to step down from his/her position.  
 


